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Ms. Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

RE: Cross Gold Mine, Permit No. M-1977-410 Technical Revision No. 7 (TR7).  

Dear Ms. Eschberger: 

In response to your phone call today, June 5, 2020 regarding Cross Gold Mine TR No. 7 and it’s 
pending deadline, I am hereby requesting a 30-day extension so that we have ample time to review 
the material and provide the most accurate and up to date information possible.     

Thank you for continuing to work with us throughout this proposed TR No. 7 and I look forward to 
providing you the requested information once the extension is approved.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly with any additional questions or concerns.  

Yours truly,  

Richard Mittasch 
Calais Resources Colorado, Inc. 
Grand Island Resources, LLC 
VP of operations 
(516) 582-0833
Rmittasch@nedmining.com
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